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From: sschmidt776@usfamily.net
To: Patrick McQuillan
Subject: Testimony for Medicaid Opt Out Bill HF 3363
Date: Friday, March 18, 2022 3:30:12 PM


Dear Health Finance and Policy Committee
 
My husband and I would like the committee to please consider voting yes for the
Medicaid Opt Out Bill HF 3363.  Our son has a very complicate health situation and
there are only certain doctors and hospitals that can attend to him.  We have a constant
worry that, in the future, he may have a medical need that would not be covered with
our Medicaid managed-care plan.  If we were able to Opt Out, we would no longer
need to worry about this issue.
 
For all the families that have similar needs, please sign on to HF 3363 soon.  We
should all have the freedom to opt out.
 
Thank you for your attention.  Please let us know your decision on this matter.
 


            Pam and Paul Kirton
            2109 Black Hills Drive
            Burnsville, MN  55337
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